
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 1st March  

We have had a busy week in Falcons with lots of wow moments happening.  

In English this week, our skill focus has been direct speech. The children have shown increasing accuracy with this. 

They have finished writing their imitation of ‘Taking Flight’ which was based on a video and we were very proud of 

their achievements with this. 

In maths, some of our children have been adding and subtracting fractions and mixed numbers. In addition, some of 

our other falcons have been learning about metres and centimetres.  

This week in art, we decorated bags all for the Wonderful Women sale next Friday. The children demonstrated 

brilliant creativity and took such care when making them for someone special.  

Just a reminder that next week on Thursday 7th March it is World Book Day. The children are invited to dress up as 

their favourite book character. We will have a day full of fun filled activities. 

On Friday 8 March, there is a ‘Let girls play’ initiative! It is a country wide initiative to get girls engaging with football. 
Our school is taking part as it presents an excellent opportunity to inspire more girls to play football, and to learn 
about all the health and social benefits that will bring. Please can all girls come to school in PE kit on this date. 
https://girlsfootballinschools.org/letgirlsplay.php  
 

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf: 

Ruby – For being brave and adventurous and trying new goods in Food Tech. 

Elena – For showing wonderful empathy towards others.   

 

Thank you for continued support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 

 

mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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